
 

MEMO 
 

PLANNING & COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT 
 
To: Plan Commission 

From: Lily Paul, Associate Planner 

Date: September 29, 2023 

Re: Park Donation Application Review 

 

A Park Bench Donation application has been submitted by Bill Robach Family to be installed 
at Riverside Park at the waterfront. A bench that is currently there will be replaced with the 
new bench model. Bill Robach passed away in August, and he was one of Kaukauna’s 
Galloping Ghosts.  
 
The plaque inscription will say: 
 

“Bill Robach 
1928 – 2023 

He found peace enjoying this view” 
 
A Park Donation Application has been submitted by Dawn Gasparick and Judy Schultz with 
the help of Bennett Nursery out of Greenville. They are proposing an Autumn Blaze Maple 
Tree be installed at the Dog Park. 
 
 
Staff Recommendation 
Staff recommends to approve the park bench donation for Bill Robach Family and the Tree 
Donation for Dawn Gasparick and Judy Schultz and direct staff to work with the donors to 
pick a precise location. 


